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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 30th January – Holly Class Portfolio ‘Stay and Look’ (9:15am), Football squad training 

(3:45pm), KS2 Dance club (3:45pm)  

Tuesday 31st January – Year 4 swimming (9:00am), KS2 Football club (3:45pm) 

Wednesday 1st February – Oak Class trip to Broadgate Ice Rink (9:00am), KS2 Basketball 

club (3:45pm), Dance club (3:45pm), Year 6 reading booster (3:45pm) 

Thursday 2nd February – JAM club (3:45pm), KS1 Football club (3:45pm), Year 6 maths 

booster (3:45pm) 

Friday 3rd February – Gymnastics club (3:45pm) 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, Linden Class’ assembly will not take place next week as scheduled. We are very 

sorry for any inconvenience this may cause and will inform parents as soon as we know the rescheduled date. 

OFSTED INSPECTION 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who 

showed their support during our inspection 

on Tuesday. We were very pleased with how 

it went and will share the formal feedback 

as soon as it is available. As ever, the 

children showed off their excellent 

behaviour and mature attitude to learning. 

Well done Team CC! 

 

BYE BYE BUMP! 

Sadly, Wednesday will mark Lorraine’s last day in school before her maternity leave starts.  

After a busy week preparing for Ofsted, it is now time for her to put her feet up and get 

some well-earned rest before the baby arrives. We know the whole Christ Church community 

will join us in wishing her, Gavin & the new arrival lots of love and best wishes for the future.  

 
 

AWARDS 

Last week’s ‘Attendance Bears’ went to: 

KS2: Oak 

KS1/EYFS: Sycamore 

Last week’s ‘Early Birds’ went to: 

KS2: Cedar 

KS1/EYFS: Holly 

Last week’s Headteacher Award            

went to: Michelle (Year 3) 

Congratulations everyone!  
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Prayer 

For quite some time now, the children have been writing their own prayers at the end of the 

school day, following the TSP format – Thank you, Sorry, Please. 

Each week, we will share a prayer written by one of the children which you may wish to use 

during your own times of reflection. 

Dear God, 

Thank you God for the amazing visitors we have had this week, including the Mayor of 

Camden, Bruno the Guide Dog, Elizabeth his trainer and Mr David, the Ofsted inspector. 

Sorry for not always noticing guide dogs and other things which make a difference to people’s 

lives. Please help us to be more aware of others, especially those who have disabilities. 

Amen. 

Written by Yusuf, Year 6 

What a busy week it has been for visitors! As well as Mr David, the Ofsted inspector, on Tuesday, we 

were also visited by Bruno the Guide Dog and his trainer, Elizabeth, on Wednesday. We learnt so much 

about how guide dogs are trained and some of us even got to stroke Bruno! 

Then on Thursday we were honoured to host the Mayor of Camden, Councillor Nadia Shah. Councillor 

Shah spoke to Years 5 and 6 about her role and also took a tour of the school. It was wonderful to 

meet the Mayor and we were so pleased that she liked our school! 


